
Nicholas Hall - Request to consider planning submission 

  
Dear Mr Hall 
I write to ask that you rethink the plan of Marstel for Newcastle’s area. Based on recent experience, the plans 
as advised give residents grave concerns. We have a right to be given verifiable assurances, that are legally 
binding, that the lives of ourselves and our children will not be held captive for economic expediency. No one 
should have to endure emissions from any industrysource, 
Sincerely 
  
Sister Diana Santleben O.P. 
(m: 0431105383, PH: 02 49 555 188) 

From:    "Diana Santleben" <dsantleben@opeast.org.au>
To:    <nicholas.hall@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    12/29/2011 12:44 PM
Subject:    Request to consider planning submission
Attachments:   CPCFM Submision re Marstel Dec 2011.docx
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